
MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:   ALL HOUSE MEMBERS 
 
FROM:   Representative John Hornaman 
 
DATE:   January 18, 2011 
 
SUBJECT:  Legislation Co-Sponsorship:  Increase Pension for Paralyzed Veterans – 
Former HB 248 of the 2009-10 Legislative Session 
 
 

In the near future, I plan to re-introduce legislation that would increase the 
Commonwealth paralyzed veterans pension by $50 per month. 
 
I believe that additional assistance to our paralyzed veterans in these difficult 
economic times shows our respect and compassion for those who have given so 
much to their country.  This pension increase from $150 to $200 per month is yet 
another opportunity to aid these honored veterans. 
 
If you wish to join me in co-sponsoring this important legislation, please contact Carla 
Walker at (717) 772-2297 or cwalker@pahouse.net. 
 
 

mailto:cwalker@pahouse.net

